
Fair Trade Certification Feedback Request 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Organization] 

[Recipient's Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. Congratulations on achieving Fair Trade Certification! 

Your commitment to ethical practices and sustainability is commendable. 

As part of our continuous improvement process, we are reaching out to gather feedback from 

certified organizations like yours. We value your insights and experiences regarding the 

certification process and how it has impacted your organization. 

Please take a moment to share your thoughts by responding to the following questions: 

• What was your experience with the certification process? 

• How has Fair Trade Certification affected your operations and sales? 

• What challenges, if any, did you encounter? 

• Any suggestions for improving the certification process? 

We appreciate your time and feedback, as it is vital for our efforts to enhance the Fair Trade 

certification experience for all organizations. 

Thank you once again for your continued commitment to fair trade principles. We look forward 

to hearing from you soon. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


